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CLERK’S ALERT  
 
 
King County Clerk’s Office Customer Experience Survey   
  
 
The King County Clerk’s Office wants to hear from you about your experiences with our 
services. Please help us improve our services by taking this brief and anonymous 
survey.  
 
The survey takes less than five minutes to complete. Please submit your feedback 
before December 22, 2023.  

Please use this link to complete the survey and share your opinion: 
https://forms.office.com/g/anZk3hhWVR. 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this survey. We look forward to 
your feedback.  

 

 

 

https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja 

 

https://forms.office.com/g/anZk3hhWVR
https://forms.office.com/g/anZk3hhWVR
https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja

